
 
 
 

February 26, 2018 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

Re:  AR 600: CUB’s Reply Comments 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

After reviewing the opening comments submitted in this docket, the Oregon Citizens' Utility 

Board (CUB) has decided not to file additional reply comments at this time in the proceeding.  

CUB reserves the right to respond to issues raised in other parties’ comments and reserves all 

rights to participate in full as a party throughout this docket. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Elizabeth Jones 

_____________________________ 

Elizabeth Jones, OSB # 170349 

Staff Attorney 

Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board 

610 SW Broadway, Suite 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

T:  (503)-227-1984, ext. 23 

F:  (503) 224-2596 

liz@oregoncub.org 

 


